PARENTAL POP-INS

We are very excited to be launching our new parental pop-ins! These are a great way to engage with
your child’s learning, get to know their class teacher and get a sneak peek into their daily life at school.
We will be holding trial sessions this half-term on the weeks beginning 31.03.25 and 07.04.25. Each
year group's session will take place on a different day so please check the timetable below to see
when your child’s session will take place.

Younger siblings are welcome to these trial sessions but please ensure pushchairs are stored outside of

the classroom..

KEY DETAILS

On the morning of your parental pop-in, please line up with your child; you will be coming into school
with them. The usual morning learning will be taking place in class and you can talk to your child about
what they are doing and see how they are getting on. The pop-in will end at 9:05am at which point
you will need to make your way out of the school building and leave the school site promptly; members
of statf will be on hand to guide you out. The school gates on Avebury Avenue and to Anstey Lane will
be kept open until 9:15am on these days - all other gates will be closed.
These sessions are:

* A chance to explore your child’s work

* An opportunity to celebrate their achievements

* A way to understand the learning taking place in class

* A time to engage with classroom activities alongside your child

* A relaxed and informal visit to experience school life.

For these sessions to run smoothly, it is important to remember the following:
* This is not an opportunity for one-to-one conversations with your child’s class teacher or a time to
raise concerns. Please book a meeting it there is something you wish to discuss.

* Year group sessions:

* If there is an evacuation or invacuation during the session, please listen to the staft about what to
do.

* All parents and carers must be supervised at all times therefore you will not be allowed to leave the
classroom until the end of the pop-in.

 SIT will be located in the corridor for support and to help direct you to the correct exit.
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